Dear League Official, 
I hope this email finds you well. 
We are just following up from the letter you received from The FA on Friday 17th January regarding DBS checks in open-aged football. 
We understand the challenges in delivering the new safeguarding responsibility within open-aged football, so we are here to support you throughout this process. To ensure clubs are aware of their expectations and to make the task as least onerous as possible, we would like to work with you and your member clubs.
If you would like the support of Kent FA with meeting the new safeguarding requirements, please email safeguarding@kentfa.com with the dates of your next two committee meetings so that a representative from Kent FA can give a short presentation and answer any questions you may have. 
If you have any questions regarding this communication, or that of The FA, please do not hesitate to contact us on 01622 792140 or by email: safeguarding@kentfa.com. 
